The Northern Territory Chamber of Commerce
9 May 2011
Mr Howard Olney AM QC Aboriginal Land Commissioner

Office of the Aboriginal Land Commissioner

[Address Removed]
RE:  PROPOSED KATHERINE REGIONAL LAND COUNCIL

Dear Mr Olney,

Thank you for your letter of 3 May 2011 concerning the application made to the Commonwealth Government for the establishment of a new land council named the "Katherine Regional Land Council".

The Northern Territory Chamber of Commerce is aware of the application as the Jawoyn Association, a member of the Chamber, had advised us that they had prepared a submission.  Due to the nature of that submission and the Chamber's relationship with both the Jawoyn Association and the Northern Land Council, this organisation does not wish to make any comments or prepare a submission in relation to the said application.

We do, however, thank you for keeping the Chamber informed on the application and we will follow developments with interest.

Yours sincerely,
[name removed]
